
From:                Mark Shoemacher <mshoemacher@gmail.com>
To:                     <jodabu@hotmail.com>, <jackmclain@mac.com>
CC:                    Sally Stang <Sally.Stang@tucsonaz.gov>, Maryann Beerling <mbeerling@comp...
Date:                  10/8/2015 4:55 PM
Subject:            Invitation to Salvage Open House October 18, 2015 383 S. Stone Ave.
Attachments:   MOA Community Notice 2015-10-08.pdf

Jack and John,
As representatives of different Armory Park organizations, I am asking for your help in “advertising” the 
opportunity to remove non-structural objects from the Downtown Motor Hotel prior to the commencement 
of demolition.
Please make this known to any owners of historic properties in Armory Park and/or historic renovation 
contractors whom you think might have an interest in salvaging something from this property. Stringent 
liability waivers will be required of any and all persons entering the property.

I thank you in advance for your help.

Mark Shoemacher
520-906-3093
mshoemacher@gmail.com


